To whom it may concern,

[ am writing in regards to 1360 Rice St. Saint Paul MN 55117. We are in the process
of opening an auto repair shop and car dealership at this location. Currently there is
several things that need to be done in order to obtain the license for the auto repair
portion of the business. We are asking for your consideration in allowing us to
operate the auto sales portion of the business while we are waiting for the auto
repair approval. The building is set up where the garage portion is separated from
the offices. We can guarantee that there will be no auto repair taking place until the
repair license is issued, we will only sell cars and use the offices. We would really
appreciate this opportunity because we need to continue to feed our families, pay
our bills, taxes and so on. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey Richter
Midwest Auto Connection
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By: City of St Paul DSI



